
 
 

 
Principal’s message 
Troubled times call for a team effort. Your school staff are working to provide quality teaching at school and 
create quality learning plans for our learning from home initiative. 
Please keep in mind that many of the school staff coming in at the moment are making huge sacrifices by 
giving up their right to be safe and sound at home with their families. This point is not lost on me. 
Planning is occurring on an hour-by-hour and day by day basis at school and across our community. We will 
aim to keep you in the loop with all changes and news relating to COVID-19. 
  
Stay Strong!     
Mr Paul Sortwell 
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School Photos ………. Monday 2 November. 

Timbertown excursion (infants) ………. Thursday 11 June. 
Timbertown excursion (primary) ……….. Thursday 18 June. 

Adventureland Camp for Years 5/6 ………. 2-4 November 2020. 
 

      



 
 

 
 

           
Preschool news with Miss Patrice: 
Baaya Yurrung Preschool have been busy creating free learning packs to help your child while staying at home. 
You can pick up these resource packs from our school office at Manning Gardens Public School every Monday. 
Please bring your blue bag back each Monday so we can fill it up with more resources every week. 
We look forward to continuing our learning journey together and hope to see you all again soon.  

       
 

                 



 
 

                
Contact us 
We value and appreciate your feedback and input into all aspects of our school. If you have a general school 
enquiry, please contact our school office on 6552-6333.  If you have a specific matter relating to your child 
and their education, please contact our school office and ask for your child’s teacher. Our school office hours 
are 8.30-3.30pm each school day. School uniforms can be purchased from our school office. We have a full 
range of uniforms including summer and winter gear. We also stock school hats so your child can be sun safe. 

 
 

 
 

            
Students attending school last week during the COVID-19 situation. Whilst many students are self-isolating at 
home with their families, we have a small group of children who are still coming to school. 
These children are receiving quality education from our teachers and SLSOs. We are committed to provide 
quality education, either at school or via learning from home. Until we are advised to close, we will be open 
every day for our students and community. Work packages can be collected every Monday 9-10am. 

 



 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 


